HOTEL WINDSOR

JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA

March 7, 1941

Dr. F. C. Allen, Director Physical Education & Recreation University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

Ensign J. W. Stack reports that the Goal-Hi is working extremely well. I took a couple of shots at the Goal-Hi Basket myself and think that it has splendid possibilities. As as matter of fact, we are thinking of ordering some more.

If you care to take another chance with another stand, I would suggest you send one here to Lt. Comdr. Edward Mahan, Athletic Director of Jacksonville Naval Air Station. I feel certain you will get a number of repeat orders, and in addition, the valuable advertising that goes with their being erected at this Station.

Thanking you for your letter, believe me

Sincerely yours,

Gene Tunney (sgd.)

